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13th St. Gas Station

From Cyndy Harvey <claharvey@aol.com>
Date Mon 3/4/2024 3:44 PM
To  Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize
the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are
unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review.

Re: Case # SEPA23-12
WAC 197-11 340

| would like to add my opposition to the development of a gas station/store on 13th Street.
| don't have new reasons but I'm agreeing with many of the reasons already put forward:

The project is too near wetlands with the possibility of pollution to the air and water.

We need to protect the beautiful open spaces that are still left in Camas.

The additional traffic and already busy intersection are a safety issue for car and student
travelers.

Thank you for your consideration,
Cyndy Harvey

9641 N. Alder St.
Camas, WA
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